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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment. It's apparent that a lot of work went into this plan.

However, it is a nightmare in my opinion. I appreciate the letter from the EPA. Meeting their requirements will

hopefully thwart this basically bad plan. Imagining 3 boat docks on Mendenhall lake is incomprehensible, as is

filling in a pond currently home to scores of wildlife to allow for more parking! My objections are numerous, but

suffice it to say this is an environmentally unsound plan that is only good for for those in the tourist industry who

will benefit financially.


